FIL



Fernie Secondary School Office of the Principal 102 Fairway Drive (Box 370)

Fernie, British Columbia V0B 1M0 250.423.4471 Fax 423.4004 Email: diane.casault@sd5.bc.ca

RDEK Electoral Area 'A'

19-24th Ave. S

Cranbrook, BC

V1C 3H8

East Kootenay

APR 2 4 2009

Regional District of

March 16, 2009

Dear RDEK executive,

Thank you for your recent donation of \$2000 to assist our ski and snowboard teams in getting to Whistler for Provincial competition. Your support eased the financial burden on parents for a costly trip.

The students performed very well and my co-coach Dwight Gross and I are very proud of all the racers. The two different events results are combined for overall place finishes. Our girls ski team placed 5th overall (won the GS event!) and our boys ski team placed 3rd overall. When girls and boys results were combined, the Fernie team placed first and brought home another blue Provincial banner to hang in the gym. Our snowboarder boys place 4th and our individual girl snowboarder placed 4th in the Province. We had other fantastic individual results also.

We are very fortunate to have community assistance like yours. We greatly appreciate it. On behalf of our teams, the parents, Dwight and I, we thank you.

Sincerely,

Patty Wortley

FSS Alpine Coach



ecopy: Director Sosnaus Ki